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THE UNITED REPUBLIC OF TANZANIA 

MINISTRY OF WORKS, TRANSPORT 

AND COMMUNICATION 

 
REGIONAL MANAGER’S OFFICE – TANROADS ARUSHA 

 

GENERAL PUBLIC NOTICE  

 

JOB OPPORTUNITIES CANCELLATION 

     
18thJuly, 2019 

 

The Regional Manager’s Office TANROADS – Arusha, regrets to inform the General Public that 

we have cancelled the Job opportunities with reference No. TNR/RM/AR/STF/7/VOL. 

II/50thatwereadvertised through our website, notices Boards and Mwananchi newspaper of 12 th 

July, 2019 for various vacant posts on specific duty short-term contract within the Region. 

 

We thank you for your interest to work with our Agency, and please continue to check our 
website and various Public news papers for future job opportunities.  
 
 
We sincerely apologize for anyinconveniences occurred. 
 

 

 

 

 

REGIONAL MANAGER,  
TANZANIA NATIONAL ROADS AGENCY, 

P.O. Box 3094, ARUSHA, 
Tel:    + 255 27 254 7178 

 

 


